
Dear Parents,

Kannapolis City Schools is piloting the use of iPads in the classroom this year.  Your child’s classroom was selected to participate in this project that provides iPads for students to use to enhance their learning within the classroom.  The iPad is the property of Kannapolis City Schools and will remain on KCS property.  Please contact the school immediately if your child brings home an iPod or iPad.  If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.  
Sincerely,

Brenda McCombs
Technology Director

Kannapolis City Schools

To participate in this pilot, students must agree to the following statements.
1. I will use this device as a learning tool in my classroom with my teacher’s permission.
2. I will use the device only as my teacher directs.

3. I am responsible for the iPad assigned for my use.

4. I will only use the iPad assigned to me.

5. I will keep the device protected in its case at all times.

6. I will not leave the device unattended.

7. I will immediately report any damage or issues with the device to my teacher.

8. I will not download unauthorized applications, music, etc., on the device.

9. I will keep the device clean by having clean hands and wiping the screen with a soft cloth.

10. I will not eat or drink while using the device.

11. I will not share ear buds with another student. (if applicable)

12. I understand that if I fail to follow these rules, I will temporarily lose the opportunity to use the iPad as a learning tool.  Continued abuse of the iPad will result in permanent loss of access to the iPad assigned to me.
       I agree
       I do not agree

Student Name: 




Student Signature: 
_________________________


Date:_________________________ Parent(s) signature:______________________________

As a parent/guardian of the participant in the iPad Pilot, I/We agree to review the rules listed above with my child and encourage safe, responsible use of the device. My child understands his/her signature indicates that he/she understands his/her responsibility in the care and use of the assigned iPad.  I understand that if negligence on my child’s part results in damage that requires a repair, I will be responsible for the $49 repair fee.
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